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COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO: Michael Allen 
 Clerk of the Board 
 
FROM: Glenn Russell, Ph.D.  
 Director 
 
DATE: June 11, 2010 
 
RE: Continuance of Decker Appeal; 09APL-00000-00032 
 
 
Planning and Development requests that the Decker Appeal be continued from the Board’s 
agenda of June 22, 2010, to the departmental agenda of July 26, 2010.  


